
   

Welcome to St. George Church 
A Parish with Spirit and Heart! 

 

74 Old Glenwood Rd. West Falls, NY 14170-9704 

Web: www.stgeorgercchurch.org Email: stgeorge.wf@gmail.com 

Parish Office: (716) 652-3153 Fax: (716) 687-1336 

Sr. Lori High, SSMN, Parish Administrator Msgr. Jim Wall, Sacramental Minister 

Kathy Kita, Director of Faith Formation 

 
Week of October 23, 2016 

 

Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

     The Second Vatican Council refers to the Eucharist as both the source and 

the summit of our faith life! The richness of this gift from our Creator is 

beyond our understanding. Our devotion to Jesus and our appreciation for 

His sacrifice is the focus of every mass.  

     In the coming months, you may notice a slight change in our celebration of 

Eucharist. Presently our custom for preparing the gifts of bread and wine has 

the flagon of wine accompanied by the paten with one large host that Father 

breaks into approximately 24 pieces during the fraction rite at mass. 

Occasionally there are some smaller hosts on the gift paten as well to 

supplement the supply of consecrated hosts in the tabernacle. Our Eucharistic 

Ministers reverently bring the ciborium of consecrated hosts from the 

tabernacle for distribution at communion time. 

     The adjustment Fr. Jim hopes to make is to prepare the gift paten for each 

mass with sufficient hosts that the breads that are consecrated at that mass are 

the hosts to be consumed by that congregation. Using the hosts reserved in 

the tabernacle should become the exception rather than the rule. With this 

slight change to procedure, we hope that our words and actions at mass 

become more clearly representative of the reality we are experiencing. We are 

invited to take and eat THIS bread changed to the Body of Christ in this 

celebration of Eucharist.       Sister Lori 

http://www.stgeorgercchurch.org/
mailto:stgeorge.wf@gmail.com


   

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

Saturday, October 22 5 pm Bob Krajnik, by Mark & Sharon Zielonka 

Sunday, October 23 8:30 am Aunt Juanita (Wadsworth), by Bob Wieczorek 

Sunday, October 23 11 am Winnifred, Ethel & Otto Martzloff, by the Estate 

Monday, October 24 8 am No Intention 

Tuesday, October 25 8 am No Intention 

Wednesday, October 26 8 am Communion Service and Novena  

Thursday, October 27 8 am Communion  Service  

Friday, October 28 8 am No Intention 

Saturday, October 29 5 pm Catherine Buranich, by Godfrey Buranich 

Sunday, October 30 8:30 am Erma Blemel, by Michael J. Blemel 

Sunday, October 30 11 am Mary Ann & Leonard Kryszak, by the Estate 

` 

 
 

 

LET US PRAY FOR… Doris Ellis, Don Murray, Ann Marie Price, Barb Songin, and Gary 
Klaja. 
 

SUNDAY IS OUR YOUTH BREAKFAST & THEME BASKET AUCTION!  
 

Come out and support the Young Church  
Sunday, October 23rd from 9:30 am - 1:30 pm!  Weôre 
serving eggs, ham, home fries, pancakes, muffins, fruit, 
juice, coffee and tea.  
Your generous  free-will Love Offering  will be greatly 

appreciated, and the proceeds will be used to subsidize our Youthôs fees to attend the 
Diocesan Youth Convention in February  and Youth activities. 
 

 
HALLOWEEN BASH! Join us at the Bread of Life Outreach Center for a 
family -friendly Halloween celebration! 12:30 – 2 pm , Saturday, 
October 29th . Come dressed in your costumes and ready to have fun! 
There will be Halloween activities, crafts, refreshments, and more. 
Admission is free with your donation of a non -perishable food item.  
Thereôs also a Trunk-or-Treat for kids at Redeemer Lutheran Church 
(across the street from BOLO) after the Bash. 

 
ALTAR FLOWERS THIS WEEKEND are In Celebration of Bill & Kathy Kita’s 
43rd Wedding Anniversary!  Congratulations, Bill & Kathy , and thank you for 
enhancing our worship with the beauty of Godôs flowers! 
 

The next First Friday Mass is November 4 th at 8:00 am in the Ch apel . 

Confession s: Saturday s from 4:00 - 4:30 pm  
 



   

REFLECTIONS ON THE YEAR OF MERCY continues this Tuesday, October 25th , 
at 7 pm . Father Jim will guide us in prayer, scripture and discussion on Mercy as 
Compassion for Our World . Weôll meet in the Parish Hall for our third session. 
 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY is October  23rd.  We can change the world through merciful 
acts, particularly our prayers and sacrifices that support the good works of missionaries in 
more than 1,111 Mission churches across the globe. Our parish will not take up  a second 
collection at this  weekendôs Masses, but your offerings for World Mission Sunday will 
be accepted  in the first collection.  Please use the special World Mission Sunday 
envelopes found in the pews and in your personalized offering envelopes to designate your 
offerings for this purpose.  
 
THE FOOD BANK OF WNY MOBILE PANTRY TRUCK  is coming to the Bread of Life 

Outreach Center  on Thursday, October 27 th , from 3-5 pm. (There 
wonôt be a Food Bank Truck in November and December.) The truck 
brings perishable foods to be distributed to ANYONE in the community. 
Please bring boxes, bags or wagons to carry the goods. You must have 
picture ID. You do NOT have to be a member of the food pantry to 

participate. The items available varyðproduce, meats, dairy, etc.ðand whatever the truck 
brings will be distributed. 
 
Our annual  POUND AUCTION & POT LUCK DINNER  will be on Saturday, 
November 5 th  at 6 pm  in the parish hall. Come join the fun! Good food, 
good friends and lots of laughs!  Bring your beautifully wrapped gift items 
(anything that weighs one pound, funny or serious), and your favorite potluck 
dish to share. Refreshments are provided.  
 

SPRINGVILLE SINGS BROADWAY: A MUSICAL REVIEW   
Our Social Group invites you to this performance of  songs from 
Broadway hits and gems from less well -known shows , performed 

by all ages! Itôs at The Springville Center for the Arts  on Sunday , November 13th at 2 
pm . Musical Director is Roz Warren and Dramatic Director is our very own Matt Boyle . The 
tickets for the show are $10.00; $8.00 for seniors & students.  To reserve your tickets, 
mail your check (payable to St. George) before Nov. 5th  to: Diane Marts, 5134 Alder Ct., 
Hamburg NY 14075. Gather for dinner at Papa Jakeôs restaurant after the show, if you wish.  
 

HAITI NEWS Weôve heard from the pastor of our twin Haitian parish about the 
effects of Hurricane Matthew. Many people had significant damage to their 
homes; most of these homes will require roof reconstruction. A lot of farm 
animals, especially goats, perished and many of the fall growing season crops 
were lost. One of the parish chapel buildings lost part of its roof and many 
families will need help to recover from the hurricane. Members of the Haiti Committee are 
going to Haiti on  November 10th  and will assess the damage to our twin parish 
caused by  Hurricane Matthew.  When they return, theyôll provide St. George parishioners 
with an update on conditions and advise you of how you can help the people of our twin 
parish recover and rebuild. Please keep the people of Haiti in your prayers.  

http://breadoflifecolden.org/
http://breadoflifecolden.org/


   

OUR MISSION OF MERCY We ask our St. George family to be generous as possible, so 
we can fulfill our mission of mercy as we journey in faith together. Last weekôs Sunday  
Offerings  totaled $3.643.00. Offerings for Maintenance and Capital Improvements  were 
$100.00. We greatly appreciate your continuing generosity! 
 

… AND MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  
Our GIFT ministry and our St. Vincent de Paul Society have planned a 
THANKSGIVING  FOOD DRIVE for October 29 th - November 13 th.  
 

Bring your non -perishable food donations  (check the expiration dates!) to 
the Gathering space, or make a monetary donation to help us purchase food 
for the baskets. All are welcome to help us fill and decorate the Thanksgiving 

Baskets at our next  Parish Faith Fest , Sunday , November 20th at 9:40 am . St. Vincent 
de Paul members will deliver the baskets and turkeys on Monday, November 21st . This 
community service project was great fun and well-received by the recipients last year! We 
look forward to your support and participation again this yearðthank you! 
 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL   In this Sundayôs Gospel, the tax 
collectorôs prayer allows God to be God and so allows God to pour mercy 
into his heart. When we pray and give alms to the poor, we allow Godôs 
mercy to be poured into their hearts. Through your gift to the Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul you also can give Godôs mercy to your neighbor who is 
hungry, hopeless, alone and frightened. 
 

CATHOLICS CARE. CATHOLICS VO TE. LEARN ABOUT THE ISSUES.  
In their statement on Forming Consciences for Faithful Citizenship, the U.S. Catholic 
bishops lift up various issues of different moral weight and urgency. Some issues they 

mention include: addressing abortion, euthanasia, the use of the death 
penalty and imprudent resort to war; protecting the fundamental 
understanding of marriage as the life-long and faithful union of one man and 
one woman; achieving comprehensive immigration reform; caring for our 
common home; helping families and children overcome poverty; providing 

healthcare while respecting human life, human dignity and religious freedom; and 
establishing and complying with moral limits on the use of military force.  Learn more about 
these issues and others at www.faithfulcitizenship.org. Please vote on Election Day, 
Tuesday, Nov. 8 th. 
 

Christ the King of Aurora Knights of Columbus  are holding an ALL 
YOU CAN EAT Spaghetti Dinner  on Sunday, Nov. 6th  from 12 noon  
to 4:30 pm  at Immaculate Conception School cafeteria in East Aurora. 
Adult tickets are  $10; tickets for c hildren 12 & under are $4. Father 
Jim is active with this group. Tickets may be purchased from Sister Lori 
in the parish office on weekdays, or prior to the weekend Masses. 
 

 

JOIN OUR MAILING LIST! Sign up to receive our weekly bulletin, parish news 
& updates via email . Visit stgeorgercchurch.org/mail to sign up.  

(Your email address will never  be shared or used for any other purpose without your permission.) 

http://ccc.usccb.org/flipbooks/faithful-citizenship/
http://www.faithfulcitizenship.org/
http://www.stgeorgercchurch.org/mail


   

 
 



   

 



   



   

 


